
ANNUNCIATION PARISH ACTIVITIES 

ANNUNCIATION PARISH 

OCTOBER 28, 2018 

30TH SUNDAY OF ORDINARY TIME 

 
www.annunciationcatholicchurch.org 

 

PASTOR:  Fr. Tony Rinaldo, 573-796-4842 calmopastor@gmail.com 
Emergency Contact for Fr. Tony: St. Andrew's Church 660-433-2162 
PARISH OFFICE:  573-796-4842 or annunciati@socket.net, Hall:  796-3568 
     Open Mondays 8 AM to1 PM & Tuesdays 8:30 AM to12:00 PM 
Phone and Email messages always welcome 
PASTORAL MINISTER:  Sr. Mary Ruth Wand, smrw@socket.net 796-2654 
PARISH COUNCIL PRES.:  Ruthie Adams, rmadams09@yahoo.com, 573/230-5596 

BAPTISMS:  By appointment.  Please call for Parental Sacrament Preparation 
WEDDINGS:  Please contact at least 4 months in advance 
ANNOINTING OF THE SICK:  Please any time or by appt. 
RECONCILIATION:  Sundays @ 10:00-10:15 AM or by appt. 
MASSES @ ANNUNCIATION:  SATURDAY @ 5 PM (APR-SEP), SUNDAY @ 10:30 AM 
     And SPANISH MASS @ NOON 
MASSES @ ST. ANDREW:  TIPTON: SATURDAY @ 5 PM (OCT-MAR), SUNDAY @ 8:30 

 

 

MASSES FOR THE WEEK 

**** NO MASS ON SATURDAYS **** 
Sun. Oct 28  10:30 AM Tony Taube 
Sun. Oct 28  NOON  Spanish 
Tue. Oct 30  8 AM  Martha Swillum 
Thu. Nov 1  6 PM  John & Pauline 
       Rudroff 
Fri. Nov 2  6 PM          People of the Parish 
Sun. Nov 4  10:30 AM  Jim Martin 
                Francis Knaebel 
Sun. Nov 4  NOON  Spanish 
 

MEETINGS FOR THE WEEK 

Mon. Oct. 29  5:45 PM Prayer of the 
     Holy Rosary 

8 PM  AA-ALNON 
Wed. Oct 31  6:30-8 PM NO PSR 
   8:15 PM Mustard Seed 
Thu. Nov 1    Quilting 
   7 PM  Holy Hour 
Fri. Nov 2  ** First Friday Adoration ** 
 

STEWARDSHIP – OUR GIFT TO GOD 

1st week:  $ 3,409.05  2nd week:  $ 6,959.07 
3rd week:  $ 4,502.00 
 
Hall Rental:  $ 40.00  Candles:  $ 46.00 
World Mission:  $ 237.00 
 
 
Pray for the Sick:    Alvera Haxel; Special Intention, Seth 

Distler; Ashley Baker; Sandy Crawford; Rose Distler; Kylie 

Frank, John Leonard;  Wayne Chinn;  Bob Morris (husband 

of Elaine Fast)   Abe Baepler;  Charles Burlingame;  Jordan 

Karpowecz;  Paul & Myrene Hoellering;  John Derendinger;  

Danielle (Glenn) Farris;     Mary Munsterman;  Gary 

Fleishmann;  Alice DeMoss;  Sharon (Imhoff) Dresel;  Ruby 

Cram; Terry Carlson;  Leo Maasen (father of Rosina Loethen 

and Beverly Frank);   Special Intention;  Mark Bardwell;  

Patricia Taylor;  Sheryl Sullins;  Mary Ann Kenning;  Andrea 

Tilbury;  Delores Bardwell;  Teresa Kirchhoff;  Joel Rivera;  

Carol Rackers;  Carol Baker;  Doug Distler;  Mary Wood;  

David Schepers; Debbie VanDierren; Tom LePage. 

 

 
I do not have the words to express how truly grateful I am 

for this parish and all that you do.  The dinner to help 

Kendall with his expenses as he approaches his ordination 

was beyond incredible, and humbling.  Thank you to all that 

participated---workers, bakers, eaters, good friends and 

supporters.  And thank you for the love, praise and support 

you shared for Kendall.  Kay Connell 
 

HOLY DAYS OF OBLIGATION 
All Saints Day (November 1) 
7:45 am -- All School Mass -- St. Andrew 

6:00 pm -- Annunciation 

 

All Souls Day (November 2) 

7:45 am -- St. Andrew,  
6:00 pm -- Annunciation (Dia de los Muertos) 

 
Reminder:  Saturday Masses are at St. Andrews - 
Tipton at 5:00 PM through March 31, 2019. 

 
VOCATION VOICE 
Pray for an increase to the vocation of 

priesthood, religious life, and strong 
Catholic marriage.  Pray for those who 
now serve the church by their lives of 
ministry. 
 
During October as we consider our stewardship to 
the diocese and parish, please review how you and 
your family give service of time and talent to 
Annunciation Church.  Anyone who is already on 
the ministry list for the liturgy or parish activities we 
will presume to be active.  If you haven't 
volunteered, please consider doing so and pick up a 
form in the church entry and return it to the parish 
office or put it in the collection basket at Mass.   
 
As our youth are preparing for Confirmation which 
will be celebrated next fall, please keep them in 
your prayers.  Their pictures are posted in the 

church entrance.   
 

 
MARCH FOR LIFE 2019 
I have received information regarding 
the March for Life Pilgrimage to 
Washington, DC.  The dates are 
January 16 to January 19.  If there is 

any high school student or adult interested in more 
information, please let me know!  Thank you, Ruthie 
Adams, 573-230-5596. 
 
MCMC needs plastic grocery bags.  If you have them, 
with all the holiday shopping, please save them for the 
food pantry in California.  You may put them in the two 
containers under the stairwell.  Thank you so much! 
 

Building Fund -- Monthly 
Mustard Seed – Monthly 
World Mission Sunday – Oct 21 

OCTOBER 28 NOVEMBER 4 
JER 31:7-9 DEU 6:2-6 
HEB 5:1-6 HEB 7:23-28 
MARK 10:46-52 MARK 12:28b-34 
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DIOCESAN ACTIVITIES 

PASTOR’S NOTES . . . 
 

   We are approaching All Saint’s Day when we 

remember, in a special way, those whose lives of 

service, dedication, and sacrifice are examples for 

us and All Soul’s Day, the Commemoration of all 
the Faithful departed when we remember our loved 

ones who have gone before us “marked with the 

sign” of faith. 

   It is important for many reasons to celebrate 

these two special days as Catholics.  All Saint’s 

Day recalls the heroes of the faith, this year to 
include two more relatively recent Popes: Pope 

John XVIII and Paul XVI.  “Good Pope John” was 

known for his jovial personal manner drawn from 

his humble roots in a poor Italian village.  It was 

his call, inspired by the Holy Spirit, to “open the 
windows” of the Church to let in fresh air and to 

restore the Mass to its earliest roots. 

   In light of the universal priesthood of all believers 

and this liturgical renewal consider one of the 

earliest descriptions of the Mass that comes to us 

from Justin Martyr: 
“The apostles, in their recollections, which are 

called gospels, handed down to us what Jesus 

commanded them to do.  They tell us that he took 

bread, gave thanks and said: Do this in memory of 

me.  This is my body.  In the same way he took the 
cup, he gave thanks and said: This is my blood.  

The Lord gave this command to them alone. Ever 

since then we have constantly reminded one 

another of these things…“  On Sunday we have a 

common assembly of all our members, whether 

they live in the city or the outlying districts.  The 
recollections of the apostles or the writings of the 

prophets are read, as long as there is time.  When 

the reader has finished, the president of the 

assembly speaks to us; he urges everyone to 

imitate the examples of virtue we have heard in the 
readings.  Then we all stand up together and pray. 

   On the conclusion of our prayer, bread and wine 

and water are brought forward.  The president 

offers prayers and gives thanks to the best of his 

ability, and the people give assent by saying, 

“Amen”.  The eucharist is distributed, everyone 
present communicates, and the deacons take it to 

those who are absent.” 

   Pope Paul continued this work with the Second 

Vatican Council, beginning a renewal of the faith in 

which the lay faithful could once again take part.  

This is a great and holy privilege.  When we step 
outside our comfort zones and participate in the 

Mass we are fulfilling the command of Jesus to: 

“Do this in remembrance of Me.”  We should all be 

ready to do what we can to support the Mass in 

whatever way we can: in our prayers, in our 
attention to the Eucharistic celebration in all of its 

parts, in the singing, and in our faithful 

attendance on Sundays and Holy Days of 

Obligation. 

 

Fr. Tony 

 

 

 

Currently, Annunciation parish is over 
50% of our parish goal as we enter the 
final weeks of the Catholic Stewardship 
Appeal 2019.   
Thank you to all who have made a gift or 
pledge!  We appreciate any gift you are 

able to make.   
As of 10/18/2018, below is the first updated report of how 
our parish is expressing gratitude financially for the CSA 
2019. 
 

Annunciation Goal:                      $16,552.00  
$ Received:           $8,345.00  
Over(Under):        ($8,207.00) 
% Goal:                  50.42% 
# Donors:             27 
Diocese CSA 2019 Totals 
Received:              $1,098,330.99  

 
CLOSING RALLY AND DINNER OF 
THE 40 DAYS FOR LIFE PRAYER 
VIGIL CAMPAIGN      

Please make plans to attend the Closing Rally and 
Dinner on Saturday, November 10 at St Andrew 
Church in Holts Summit.  Knights of Columbus Council 
8400 will prepare a fried chicken dinner.  Donations for 
meal gratefully accepted. Program includes highlights of 
the 18th 40 Days For Life Prayer vigil outside the Columbia 
Planned Parenthood.  Guest Speaker Cheryl Sullenger, Vice 
President of Operation Rescue, will speak of her 
experiences covering the trial of Kermit Gosnell.  Silent 
Auction.  Please RSVP by calling Kathy Forck 573 821 5130 
for dinner count. 
All priests, deacons and parishioners invited even if they 
have not prayed on the sidewalk outside the Planned 
Parenthood.  PP recently lost its license for abortion 
because of moldy equipment, rust and other health and 
safety violations.  Come celebrate the lives saved by the 
prayer presence. 
 

This week’s Weekly Memo may be found 
on the Diocese’s website. Please follow the 
link to find information on the following: 
 

• Oct. 27: Annual Youth Leaders’ Retreat  

• Nov. 1: Pregnancy Help Center of Central Missouri 
banquet 

• Nov. 2: All Souls Day Mass in extraordinary form  

• Nov. 2-4: Engaged Encounter 

• Nov. 3: Young adults discuss abuse crisis with Bishop 
McKnight 

• Nov. 10: Young adult Sorsum Corda reflection day --  
NEW 

• Nov. 10 and Dec. 1: Creighton Model Fertility Care 

• Nov. 30 or Dec. 1: Navigating Science and Religion in 
the Catholic Classroom  

• Dec. 1-2: Curso para Padres y Madres de Familia 
(Español) 

• New Chancery staff 

• House parents/relief parents needed 
 

St. Peter Church in Jefferson 
City holds an annual holiday craft 
and gift event, and is looking for 

vendors! Sale-A-Rama is Sunday, 
November 4 from 8:30am – 2:30pm in St. Peter’s 
Selinger Centre.  Booth spaces are available for 
$40/booth.  Please email Sale.arama@yahoo.com or 
call 573-680-6737 for information. 

 

 

MINISTRY LIST NOVEMBER 4, 10:30 AM 

Lectors Mickie Bolinger 
Carol Zimmerman 

Greeters/Usher Randy & Monica Cain 

Servers Confirmation Students 

Eucharistic 
Ministers 

Kim Barbour 
Linda Bardwell 
Vi Bolin 
Maria Newkirk 
Eric Schroeter 

Offertory Confirmation Students 

Song Leader Bev Kleffner 

Organist Betty Pringer 

Rosary Margaret Bieri 

Mustard Seed Dan & Mary Hemmel 

Eucharist to Shut Ins Vickie Schroeder 

Money Counters Mary Jo Garnett 
Jeanne McPherson 

https://40daysforlife.com/
mailto:Sale.arama@yahoo.com

